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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON

October 31, 1977

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1350 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The Vice President has asked me to respond to your
request in your mailgram dated October 18, 1977
and your corresponding telephone call of October 19,
1977.

I have communicated with the Office of Education
in an attempt to postpone, delay or as#ist you with
this problem.

Thank you again for sharing with us your views
and if I can continue to be of assistance to you,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best wishes.

Since7ely,

IR!» *4
Nelson A. Diaz J
Special Assistant to the
Vice President


